FAIRFAX COUNTY CONSOLIDATED COMMUNITY FUNDING ADVISORY COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Tuesday, January 10, 2023 at 6:30 p.m.

To ensure health and safety, this meeting will be held electronically due to the COVID pandemic.
To attend this meeting, follow Microsoft Teams log-in instructions using the QR code above or link:
[TBD].

Audio access is also available by calling toll-free [#], and enter code: [#]

The Fairfax County Consolidated Community Funding Advisory Committee (CCFAC) is interested in hearing
from ALL residents, including those who need, or are receiving, affordable housing or other human
services assistance; and from local community and faith-based organizations, and private enterprises that
provide direct services to or advocate for County residents.

This public hearing is being held to receive public comment and input as the County is developing its HOME
Investment Partnerships Program (HOME)-American Rescue Plan (ARP) allocation plan that it will be
submitting to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD).

Fairfax County received an award of $7.88 million in HOME-ARP funding from HUD to address
homelessness assistance and supportive services. Funds may be used for 1) development and support of
affordable housing, 2) tenant-based rental assistance, 3) provision of supportive services, and 4)
acquisition and development of non-congregate shelter units.

Qualifying populations to be served under HOME-ARP are: 1) Homeless; 2) At risk of homelessness; 3)
Those fleeing, or attempting to flee, domestic violence, dating violence, sexual assault, stalking, or human
trafficking; and 4) Other families requiring services or housing assistance to prevent homelessness, or
Households at greatest risk of housing instability

After engaging in a consultation process required by HUD, the following allocations are proposed:

o XXXXXXXXXXXXXX
o XXXXXXXXXXXXXX
o OXXXXXXXXXXXXXX

During the public hearing, participants will have an opportunity to make presentations and take part in
discussions regarding the proposed allocation and ideas and insights into the use of the awarded funds.

To Present at the Public Hearing: Contact Malia Stroble, by email malia.stroble @fairfaxcounty.gov or
phone at (703) 246-5170, TTY 711, to be placed on the Public Hearing Presentation List.

To Submit Written Comments: Submit by email (malia.Stroble@fairfaxcounty.gov) or mail (ATTN: CCFAC,
c/o Fairfax County HCD, 3700 Pender Drive, Suite 300, Fairfax, VA 22030).

ALL PRESENTATIONS/WRITTEN COMMENTS MUST BE RECEIVED BY 4 P.M. ON JANUARY 10.

In November 2017, the Board of Supervisors adopted the One Fairfax Policy, thereby declaring that ALL
residents deserve an equitable opportunity to succeed — regardless of race, color, gender, nationality,
sexual orientation, religion, disability status, income or location of residence.

Fairfax County is committed to a policy of nondiscrimination in all county programs, services and activities
and will provide reasonable accommodations upon request. To request special accommodations, call 703-
246-5000 or TTY 711. Please allow 48 hours (7 days for closed captioning requests) in order to make the

necessary arrangements. :
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